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Scheme update 
Welcome to the summer edition of the St Anne’s 
Road bridge replacement scheme newsletter, 
keeping you up to date with the latest progress and 
information on our £23 million renewal scheme.

Since our last update in 2022, we have started work 
on replacing St Anne’s Road bridge over the M67. 
 
Due to its age, the bridge required extensive 
structural repairs and replacing it entirely was a 
quicker, safer, and more practical option than 
repairing it

The bridge was closed on Tuesday 10 January 2023 
and since then United Utilities and Cadent have 
diverted water, gas and electricity supplies so that 
they are maintained during construction.

We’re now in the first phase of our demolition works, 
which started in June and will take approximately 
four months to complete.  

These works involve demolishing the eastern side 
of the bridge and remodelling the supporting walls 
so we can build a new section of the bridge to carry 
vital services such as a water main across the M67.

During the demolition we will do all we can to reduce 
the noise impact on local properties and we will 
ensure the noisiest activities are completed during 
the day where possible.

We understand the frustration that roadworks can 
cause. We thank you for your continued patience 
and understanding whilst we undertake this essential 
bridge replacement work.

The first phase of our bridge demolition works require the M67 motorway 
between junction 1a and junction 3 be closed over one weekend this summer, 
from 9pm on Friday 18 August to 5am on Monday 21 August 2023. 
 
This closure will allow our teams to safely cut out a section of the bridge at the 
eastern side and remove it from the site.

M67  
Weekend Closure

9pm Friday 
18 to 5am 
Monday 21 

August 2023

Bridge sections to be removed 
during M67 weekend closure
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In the community
We were proud to put our green fingers to good 
use and support our construction partners Tilbury 
Douglas in creating a sensory garden outside New 
Chapel Unitarian Church in Denton.

Our crew worked with local volunteers of all ages to 
build a new outdoor area that will help members of 
the community to connect with nature, tapping into 
the principles of mindfulness.  

Local resident Bill, 84, said: “It’s great to see a 
community coming together. We would always help 
each other out when I was younger and it’s inspiring 
to see loads of young people motivated to help the 
community and get more active.”

Please allow additional time and check your journey before travel 

The A57 Hyde Road / Manchester Road 
will be used as the local diversion route

Scan the QR code to take you
directly to our project website.

Signed diversion routes will be in place during 
the M67 weekend closure. The A57 Hyde Road / 
Manchester Road will be used as the local  
diversion route.  
 
 
Next steps 
In autumn, after the first phase of our demolition work 
is complete, we will install two beams to house utility 
services such as gas, water and electricity. Following 
the beams’ installation, utility providers will return to 
make the connections required to divert  
their services.

To safely install these beams, we’ll need to make 
further carriageway closures on the M67 between 
junctions 1a and 3. We’ll publicise the closure dates 
once these are confirmed.

How to find out more 
If you’d like further information about the project, 
please visit: 
nationalhighways.co.uk/m67-st-annes-road-bridge

If you have any questions, please contact us at:

Email: info@nationalhighways.co.uk 

Phone: 0300 123 5000 (Customer Contact Centre) 


